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SEASON 63 UPDATES... 
 
ADVENTURES IN HARMONY –  

• Tuesday, October 4. 
• We have a venue, West Ottawa Public Schools Auditorium.  We appealed to the 

Superintendent for an exception to the fees, and they approved a fee $775, plus any of 
their staff (sound operator, house manager, etc.).  This is the same arrangement we’ve 
had with Zeeland High School.  

• Sopranos and Altos of the Chorale will take part in the daytime workshop. All Chorale 
singers (including Tenors and Basses) will perform on the evening showcase. 

 
WINTER CONCERT 
Considering Matthew Shepard 

• Sunday, February 26, 2023 in Holland at 3:30 PM  
• We have a venue! Holland Armory (through connections at Holland Museum) will 

charge us $800 total for two rehearsal days (Tuesday and Saturday preceding the concert) 
and the performance day. This includes their facility staff, audience seating arranged any 
way we want, ticketing tables, etc.  It does not include any A/V needs we have, and we 
will rent a piano.  This is a GREAT price for a room we can arrange anyway we want.   

• GR performance still in process with dates and venue (possibly St. Cecilia Music Center.  
Park Church is still a backup venue. 
  


